
Pocketbooks
for PAPS Drive

development & communications

Please donate your lightly used
or new pocketbooks and
wallets.

They will be given to homeless
women as a thank you for
receiving a PAP Exam and
participating in cervical health
education events.

Help promote cervical health awareness!

Questions: Contact Brian Myers at: bmyers@cfhnyc.org

CFH Offices 
30 E 33rd St., 5th Floor 
New York, NY

September 9th-October 18th
Drop Off Between:

At:

Contact us for a tailored flyer to distribute or post.

Consider hosting a collection at
your workplace, community
group or place of worship. 
It's fun and rewarding!


